
 

HUB Cycling, 312 Main Street (2nd Floor), Vancouver BC, V6A 2T2 

 
Angus Pattison 

Project Coordinator 

District of North Vancouver 

pattisona@dnv.org  

 
 

Re: 29th Street Improvements Letter of Support 

 

 

June 21, 2019 

 

Dear Angus, 

 

HUB Cycling is a charitable organization working to get more people cycling, more often and making 

cycling safer and better through education, action and events. More cycling reduces greenhouse gas 

emissions, relieves traffic congestion and means healthier, happier and more connected communities. 

 

We are very supportive of the District of North Vancouver’s plans to proceed with cycling and safety 

improvements on 29th Street connecting the 27th Street bike route to the Lynn Valley Town Centre. The 

improvements to this east-west corridor will help to address previously identified gaps in the North 

Vancouver Bicycle Master Plan and more importantly help to encourage and retain new riders who are 

not accommodated by the corridor in its current configuration. These new riders will be a key component 

of meeting the Official Community Plan walking, cycling and transit transportation target of 35% by 

2030, as well as Community Energy and Emissions Plan (CEEP) goals. 

 

HUB appreciates the ongoing efforts of staff and support from council in creating a corridor that will 

serve a wide range of users.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

 

Don Piercy,      Jay Jardine  

Chair, HUB North Shore Committee Vice-Chair, HUB North Shore Committee 

northshore@bikehub.ca     (604) 374-6215 

(604) 767-1574    


